







                    February 2, 2017
Dear Parents,

Happy Groundhog’s Day!  Hope all of you are having a wonderful week!
It’s hard to believe that it is already February. Time is going by quickly and the

children continue to be busy beavers! You will find your child’s report card, reading/math mid-year test scores included with this week’s papers. Please feel free to contact me at school if you have any questions from 8:00-3:30 (989-635-7425; ext. 44985).
Reading: We continue to focus on the following parts of speech: nouns, verbs, adjectives and synonyms!
Math: The children continue to take their 1-min. math facts timed test.  Keep up the super job. We are also working on the following basic math skills: one/tens place value, greater than/less than/equals, money (penny, nickel, dime and quarter), telling time to the hour/half hour, fractions, measurement and graphing. Please continue to work on math fact skills at home for further reinforcement. Thanks so much!!
Writing: The children are showing progress with writing descriptive sentences, using correct punctuation and spaces between words. Please work on writing at home for further practice. Keep up the good work! ( (
Valentine’s Day Celebration: Thank you to the following children for providing the needed items. Please plan for 18 children.  Please have the needed items and Valentine cards to school by 8:30 on Tuesday, February 14th.   Thanks so much!!!  **Children are making their own Valentine bags at school.
**Ayrianna: Holiday plates/napkins           **Mrs. Ross: Juice boxes

**Ms. Glynn: Decorated sugar cookies      **Maxwell: Cheese & crackers
**Rylyn: Red finger jello                      
F.Y.I. 
**100th Day of school is Wednesday, February 15th: Projects are due by Monday, February 13th!   You are invited to stop in the “Hub” on Wednesday, February 15th from 8:15-9:30 to take a look at all of the wonderful creative projects. Thanks so much for working on this special project with your child.
**February Book Orders: are due on Friday, February 10th.
**No School on Monday, February 20th:  Mid-Winter Break!

Have A Fantastic Weekend!!!!

